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   Hugh Stevens, former general counsel for the state Press Association, tells host Barlow
Herget that increases in requests for public documents from the press ad individuals has led to
McCrory Administration to charge more money to retried the documents.

  

   {audio}files/preroll.mp3;files/Shows/2013/Barlow Exclusive/stevens121613.mp3{/audio}

  

 1 / 1


